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Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
301 Plainfield Road
Syracuse, New York 13212

Dear Mr. Sylvia:

SUBJECT: OPERATIONAL AND FIRE PROTECTION QUALITYASSURANCE
PROGRAM CHANGES AT NINE MILEPOINT, UNIT 1

We are reissuing the first page to the letter, dated December 10, 1993, from the NRC to the
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation concerning the above subject. In the letter, dated

December 10, 1993, the incorrect reference was documented. Please'ind attached the'page
correcting, this error.
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We'are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Enclosure: As stated

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch

,. Division of Reactor Safety
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Niagara Mohawk Power
Corporation

cc w/encl:
C. Terry, Vice President - Nuclear Engineering
M. McCormick, General Manager, Safety Assessment, Licensing & Training
K. Dahlberg, Unit 1 Plant Manager
J. Mueller, Unit 2 Plant Manager
D. Greene, Manager, Licensing
J. Warden, New York Consumer Protection Branch
G. Wilson, Senior Attorney
M. Wetterhahn, Winston and Strawn
Director, Energy Sc Water Division, Department of Public Service, State of New York
C. Donaldson, Esquire, Assistant Attorney General, New York Department of Law
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee

bcc w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
C. Cowgill, DRP
L. Nicholson, DRP
R. Fuhrmeister, DRP
B. Norris - Nine Mile Point
W. Dean, OEDO
R. Capra, NRR
J. Menning, NRR
D. Brinkman, NgR
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